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24 January, 2024
45th Session of the UPR Working Group
Review of China

Armenia welcomes the delegation of China and thanks for the presentation of national report. 
Armenia welcomes the historical progress achieved in the area of poverty elimination in China. We are happy to note continued expansion of the social security and health care systems and recommend to make further efforts towards vulnerable groups, including people with disabilities.  
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	Armenia also commends measures to enhance gender equality and gender parity and welcomes steps towards increased levels of women’s participation in STEM related fields. Armenia recommends to take further policy measures for better education and employment opportunities for women and girls living in rural and remote areas.

Thank you. 
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